Thursday, October 24, 2024 at 13:28:38 Eastern Daylight Time

Subject: Monday Matters: Lambert's Point City Park

Date: Monday, October 21, 2024 at 7:31:58 AM Eastern Daylight Time
From: Dodge, Gail

To: Dodge, Gail

CC: Whitfield, Tiffany L.

Attachments: GenEd Forum 2.jpeg, Lambert's Point Map.docx

Dear Colleagues:

A short walk from our buildings is Norfolk’s newest park: Lambert’s Point City Park. This park is at the
site of the former golf course. You can access the park from the far corner of the large parking lot on the

corner of 43" St and Powhatan. There are now 100 2-hour parking spots available for the park. You can
walk on the former golf cart trail and see beautiful views of the Elizabeth River and fields of wild flowers
where the golf course greens used to be. See the picture gallery here. I have attached a map that attempts
to show where the entrance to the park is. I hope you will find time to enjoy the park during this nice
weather.

There is a general education forum today at noon. See below for zoom link.

Best Regards,

Gail

Upcoming Events and Deadlines:

Oct. 21, 12-1 pm: General Education Forum on zoom: https://bit.ly/ODUGenEdForum
Nov. 15, 4 pm: Science Friday — Speakers Dan Barshis and Balsa Terzi¢ (PSB 1100)

Dec. 6, 12 -2 pm: COS Holiday Party (Big Blue Room)

Dec. 31: Last day for the CVC Campaign; the deadline for payroll deduction is Dec. 13

Gail Dodge

Dean, College of Sciences
Professor of Physics
757-683-3432
gdodge@odu.edu
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https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.lambertspointcitypark.com%2Fabout&data=05%7C02%7Ctlwhitfi%40odu.edu%7Ca01248b550e842d13af508dcf1c3b98f%7C48bf86e811a24b8a8cb368d8be2227f3%7C0%7C0%7C638651071175456147%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=SPeF2DM%2BOcHYdOUZQe8R%2FF6Mpjppj2jQPynjqFBX2Dc%3D&reserved=0
https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.lambertspointcitypark.com%2Fgallery&data=05%7C02%7Ctlwhitfi%40odu.edu%7Ca01248b550e842d13af508dcf1c3b98f%7C48bf86e811a24b8a8cb368d8be2227f3%7C0%7C0%7C638651071175478915%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=AwblOvnPNq8yrn%2BwJvJ0Rn4gfx2kbmUzWrHlAc1vlUg%3D&reserved=0
https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fbit.ly%2FODUGenEdForum&data=05%7C02%7Ctlwhitfi%40odu.edu%7Ca01248b550e842d13af508dcf1c3b98f%7C48bf86e811a24b8a8cb368d8be2227f3%7C0%7C0%7C638651071175494157%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=vzqKnPjMraG5DIl5fbEF1DThhWJy%2Fi49xy9zbGRnLPA%3D&reserved=0
https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fcvc.virginia.gov%2F&data=05%7C02%7Ctlwhitfi%40odu.edu%7Ca01248b550e842d13af508dcf1c3b98f%7C48bf86e811a24b8a8cb368d8be2227f3%7C0%7C0%7C638651071175509171%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=LtWNVz8OONu5y6GXSxojTK%2FW4qg%2FeSYlkol3Czyf%2ByA%3D&reserved=0
mailto:gdodge@odu.edu

